
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th February 2024 
 
 
RE workshops 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that all children will be taking part in an RE workshop led 
by experts from Derby Open Centre. Workshops will take place during the morning of 
Monday 4th March. 
 
Both Haddon and Chatsworth classes will be learning about the Hindu festival of 
Diwali and will explore the subject using a range of resources brought by the Open 
Centre staff. We have visited the Open Centre and used several of their resources 
before so are excited to see their staff bring our RE topics to life. 
 
For more information please visit- Home - Derby Open Centre 
 
We have made the decision to change to this in-school experience rather than our 
usual trip to Derby to keep costs down for families. School have subsidised part of this 
and we are asking for a small contribution of £3 towards the workshops. This can 
be paid via ParentPay.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Leanne Holmes 
 
RE coordinator 
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